
Wolves Class News
What we are learning...

Topic: We have got a lot of great history and 
geography learning planned for this half term. 
This week in geography, we started to look at 
coasts and rivers, and we will be linking this 
learning to the physical geography of Yosemite 
National Park in the USA and the National Parks 
in the UK. In history, we will be starting our topic 
on Ancient Egypt by investigating the 
importance of Howard Carter’s discovery of the 
Tomb of Tutankhamun. 
Science: Our science topic is ‘Healthy Bodies.’ 
This important learning involves us thinking 
about the many ways we can ensure we live a 
long and healthy life. We will be thinking about 
the effect of our diet and exercise on our 
bodies, investigating what is in the food we eat, 
and what we should be eating to stay fit and 
healthy. We will also be talking about the impact 
of drugs and alcohol on our bodies. 
Maths: This term’s maths starts with us looking 
at coordinates, position and direction. We then 
look at decimals and percentages before 
moving onto the fantastic topic of algebra.
English: We start our English learning this term, 
by creating a mystery story full of suspense and 
unexplained events! 

Information...
Just a reminder that the 
children have three areas of home 
learning they need to do each week:
● Reading for at least 10 minutes every 

day.
● Learning the spellings that are on 

the half termly list.
● Practising their times tables. 

Bikeability: We have been very fortunate 
to secure bikeability training for year 6 
which will take place the W.C. 14.03.22. This 
is the government’s national cycle 
training programme. It is not compulsory, 
but is a fantastic two days for the 
children, which gives them the 
confidence to cycle safely and enjoy this 
skill for life. More information will follow 
in the next couple of weeks.

SATS Booster Club: We will be starting a 
SATS booster after-school club on 
Wednesdays from 9th February, starting 
after school and finishing at 4.15pm. This 
gives children the opportunity to work in 
small groups with an adult, helping build 
their confidence and understanding.

Our Christian values this term 
are Perseverance and respect.

Diary dates…
18.01.22 Pantomime performance
20.01.22 Muslim workshop
09.02.22 SATS Booster Club starts 
W.C. 14.03.22 Bikeability
01.04.22 - 03.04.22  Y6 Residential  

Happy New Year! We hope you 
all had a lovely Christmas 

break, it certainly sounds like 
it listening to the class. We 

have had a fantastic first week 
back and are looking forward 

to a busy term ahead. 
As always, if you have any 

queries or questions please 
don’t hesitate to get in touch 
at: r.cameron@kf.starmat.uk. 
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